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Pupil of the Week 

Reception 1 Sarim Shoaib 

Reception 2 Ivy-Rae Adamson Bradley 

Larch Farzeen Salahuddin 

Beech Momina Qashif 

Willow Ismail Muhammad 

Maple Matteo Lupu 

Woodlands Noorulain Iftikhar 

Chestnut Adam Hussain 

Ash Rosie Faisal 

Sycamore Sahil Mohammad 

Elm Lola Adebayo 

Oak Dana Sherko 

Principal Noah Doherty 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance: 

Chestnut  98.7% 

 

 

 

 

Website: https://www.broadfield.oldham.sch.uk/ | Twitter: https://twitter.com/BroadfieldPri 
 

General Information  
 
Welcome back to the start of our new 
school year!  
 
Broadfield pupils and staff have had 
an excellent start and it has been 
fantastic to see so many children and 
families happy to be back to school 
and settling well into their new 
classes.  

 

 

Year 6 started the year with a bang 
on their visit to Robin Wood. They 
had a fantastic time on the zip line, 
canoeing, raft building, using the 
trapeze and the giant swing as well 
as  lots of other fantastic and 
adventurous activities! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Acorns working as a team and 

using their fine motor skills 
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